
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR  

TO ALL HMC MEMBERS 
AND THEIR FAMILIES!!! 

 
BRIEF OVERVIEW OF HMC CALENDAR PLANNING 

MEETING – DECEMBER 13, 2017 
 

 A calendar/activities planning meeting was held on Wednesday, December 13, 2017 at Frank 
Bayles Shop to establish a 2018 calendar.   All members were invited to attend.  Those present were:  
Joyce and Richard Artis, Frank Bayles, Shirley and Richard Bozell, Alice and John Curry, Dee Dee and 
Cody Johns, Rick Mackey, Janice and Don McCrary, Jerry Mihay, Dave Murphy, Valarie and Dave 
Sell, Jim Skalski, and Terry Thomas. 
 
 Everyone was encouraged to make suggestions for activities for the upcoming year.  Some folks 
suggested more cruises and trips be planned.   
 
 Dave and Valarie Sell provided a look at next year's calendar and noted various car shows and 
activities already scheduled by other clubs to take place throughout each month.  Each proposed show 
was discussed and a consensus was reached that as a club we should select certain shows/functions  for 
attendance. 
 
 New places to see, new activities, such as a Poker Run, Road Rally,  more museums, cruises, 
etc., were discussed along with the usual yearly parties. Valarie and Dave will be providing calendar 
activities/updates for activities.   
 
  In 2018  HMC will celebrate its 40th Anniversary.  In celebration, will have anniversary cake 
and cupcakes at our Renner All Ford Car Show on April 28th.  Some discussion regarding preparation 
for that show took place and the printed flyers were given to everyone to start distributing.   Another 
40th Anniversary celebration will be at a future date when our charter members can be in attendance.  
 
 Discussion took place about whether the Club would participate in Columbus's Hot Rods and 
Rock and Roll event.  
 



  
 Terry Thomas asked if members might want to consider a new location for the annual 
Christmas luncheon.  Several other places were suggested. Terry stated he would check some out. 
 
 Frank announced that Renner Ford has agreed to be a corporate sponsor for our August Summer 
Slam Car Show.  We are all to be seeking further sponsors/donors for the show. 
 
 Joyce requested an Executive Committee Meeting at her home on January 12, at 6:00 p.m.  She 
is serving dinner!!  
 
 The Sells have graciously agreed to have a Pizza Party at their home on January 20, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 Valarie is computing and will announce attendance winners in February.   
 
 
 Everyone is reminded that annual dues are due in February. 
 
 
 I hope everyone had a Blessed Christmas with family and friends. 
 
 I want to wish you all a very Happy, Healthy, Prosperous, and Safe 2018.   
 
 STAY WARM  !! 
 
  
  Shirley 
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